
Peasants’ Revolt Recommended Licensing Conditions (Committee Hearing 08/08/23) 

The current Licence for the premises does not ensure noise is managed appropriately. I propose the 
following conditions which will ensure noise is managed and to prevent public disturbance. 

1. Music should be played at a level agreed with Brentwood Borough Council’s Environmental 
Health team. Sound levels during events should be controlled appropriately by management 
to ensure a public nuisance is not caused.  

2. A Noise Management Plan is to be submitted to and agreed by Environmental Health. This 
should be sufficient to ensure noise from the premises is reasonably managed. Reason: To 
prevent public nuisance. 

3. No drinks should be allowed in outside areas after 10pm. Reason: To prevent customers 
from causing public nuisance at later hours.  

 

 


